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Friday 31st March 2023 

  Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

This week we have been 

writing instructions about 

trapping a mythical creature. 

We tried really hard to add 

detail to our work! 

Year 3 

We have been writing 

adventure stories and have 

used some direct speech. 

We have also finished our 

Matisse inspired collages. 

Year 4 

In Geography, we have 

reviewed the similarities and 

differences between New York 

and London. In our My Bnk 

workshop, we learned effective 

ways to save our money for 

the future.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
691 

Shakespeare 
899 

Bannister 
772 

Pankhurst 
879 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

School is closed for the next 2 weeks for the Easter 

holidays. Children will return to school on Tuesday 18th 

April. Have a lovely Easter break! 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Grasshopper – Bogomil Centipede – Amira 

Oak – Jaiden  Elm – Thea 

Maple – Oliwia  Beech – Preet 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

Soon it will be the holidays – 

are there any festivals you will 

be celebrating? 

 

Inaaya 

 

Saffiyah 

Ella-Louise 

Helping at Home 

Please continue to read regularly and complete any 

half term homework projects over the Easter break. 

Log into Numbots/Times Table Rock Stars as often as 

possible to keep these facts fresh in your mind! 

 

 

Aiden  Amina 

Isabella  

Check out our school website 

for more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 


